
Dear Productivity Commission, 
 
I wish to make a submission to the commission about the review of 
parallel imports. 
 
In times when literature is pushed to the margins by economic & 
technological/cultural factors, one would think that it is to the 
interest of Australian publishers to publish overseas tittles here, for 
a profit that will support the publishing of Australian literature. 
 
Parallel imports will make this segment of publishing redundant. I urge 
the commission to take this fact into account. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Josiane Smith,  
author 
 
 


